The Expanding World of Nanofabrication – an update from NanoFabrication Kingston

March 17, 2020

Good day,

You are receiving this important update as a user of NFK, as a supervisor of a user, or as someone who requested to receive these updates.

COVID-19 and NFK usage

We are watching closely the announcements from Queen's and public health professionals and are considering adapting our protocols and policies on a continuous basis. As of today, all in-person classes at Queen's have been suspended and students and staff have been strongly encouraged to work from home if at all possible. Research facilities have not been explicitly ordered to close, but in the best interests of users and staff, non-essential use of NFK is discouraged.

Until further notice, NFK will remain operational and users with important experiments may still contact me by email to schedule equipment and processes in the lab. Increased disinfection activity will occur for the foreseeable future. Be aware that staff will be working from home when no usage is scheduled, so please contact me in advance to ensure the lab will be ready.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time.

See you at the lab!

Graham Gibson

Lab Operations Manager, NanoFabrication Kingston Queen's University 945 Princess St. Kingston, ON K7L 0E9 gibsong@queensu.ca

If you want to opt out of receiving messages containing optional content, please contact gibsong@queensu.ca. You will continue to receive messages with required content until you complete the NFK Check-Out procedure. Contact gibsong@queensu.ca for more details.